December 20, 2024

The Board of County Commissioners of Osage County met at 10:00 A.M., December 20, 2024, in the OSU Extension
Building at Osage County Fairgrounds. Members present were Anthony Hudson, Cindy Murphy-D#2 1st Deputy for
Steve Talburt, and Charlie Cartwright.

Guests present were Leah Quinton-County Clerk Executive Assistant, Shawna Myers-District #2, Matt Clark-
Courthouse Security, and Ashcah Elliott-Sheriff Secretary.

Charlie Cartwright called the meeting to order.

Charlie Cartwright led the prayer.

Cindy Murphy led the flag salute.

Under New Business, Charlie Cartwright announced Santa Claus would be coming to town.

Anthony Hudson moved to approve and sign Special Payroll for $1,900 Stipend to all 78 Osage County Sheriff's
Office Employees from the Sheriff’s Assistance Grant Fund which will not exceed 50% of the Funds in the Grant.
Cindy Murphy seconded the motion. Hudson-yes; Murphy-yes; Cartwright-yes. Motion carried.

There was no Citizen’s Input.

Anthony Hudson moved to adjourn. Cindy Murphy seconded the motion. Hudson-yes; Murphy-yes; Cartwright-
yes. Motion carried.

Read and approved this 26th day of December, 2024.
Board of County Commissioners

Osage County, Oklahoma \

Steve Talburt, Vice-Chairman
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Anthoﬁy HL]dson, Member
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